
Court rejects care company's bid to use European 
law against workers

 Norway 

The Oslo District Court has rejected the attempt by the Aleris multinational care 
company to use European law to prevent workers claiming their rightful status as 
employees. Thirty-seven workers, supported by the Fagforbundet trade union, have 
launched legal proceedings against the company which has denied them 
employment rights by classifying them as consultants rather than employees (see 
epsucob@NEWS 16 and 17, 2018). The trade union accuses the company of trying 
to intimidate individual workers and employing teams of highly-paid lawyers to try 
to block their claims in the court. A case involving 24 of the 37 workers will be 
heard in the Oslo District Court on 14 January.
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